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316-973-8200 

STEM NIGHT 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Thursday, September 
26th is our STEM 
NIGHT with Exploration 
Place.  Bring the whole 
family for some exciting 
activities and experi-
ments in the worlds of 
Science and Math.  This 
evening will be a great 
chance for family fun 
and learning.  We look 
forward to seeing you 
that night starting at 
6pm.   

 

Mark Your Calendar: 

 Sept. 2-Labor Day-
No School 

 Sept. 3-GOTR     
begins 

 Sept. 17-Eat for Ise-
ly @ Chicken & 
Pickle 

 Sept. 20-Official En-
rollment Day 

 Sept. 26-Family 
Stem Night 
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Welcome back Isely All-Stars.  What a great 
first three days we have had.  If you are new 
to the Isely family we are so excited you 
have joined us.  For those returning...we are 
looking forward to another amazing year.  

A couple of reminders... 

 Breakfast begins at 8:30.  Please do not 
drop off students before 8:30 for breakfast.   

 Students who are car riders cannot be 
dropped off before 8:50 (unless they are 
eating breakfast at school).  There is no  
supervision for students until 8:50. This 
is a safety concern. 

Thank you for helping to make Isely an     
ALLSTAR school! 

Parking Lot 

Reminders 

 

 Parents should enter off 53rd Street 
and exit on Woodlawn.  This is a one-
way flow of traffic.  Only buses can 
enter off Woodlawn. 

 When dropping off or picking up stu-
dents, please pull as far forward in line 
as possible and let all students out 
of the car at one time.  Doing so, 
makes morning drop off and afternoon 
pick up a much more efficient process. 

 Please remember to post your pick up 
sign in your windshield. Include 
name and grade of student(s). 

 Copies of the windshield sign and 
parking lot map are included in the 
Family Handbook you were given at 
open house or sent home.  

And finally… it’s PTO time! 

Isely PTO’s school year kickoff    

meeting will be held in the technology 

lab, room 33, on September 10th from 

6:30-7:30 pm.  Don’t forget about the 

2 hour pledge form that you will re-

ceive from your classroom teacher. 

We are working on new ways to make 

it easier to keep you in the know.   

We have an EAT for Isely on Sept. 

17th at Chicken and Pickle.  Please 

join us to support the building. 

Please keep an eye out for opportuni-

ties we have in the works and reach 

out with any questions! We are all 

here to support each other!  

Questions or comments are always 

welcome at the meeting, if you see a 

board member at school or try email-

ing: iselyelementarypto@gmail.com 

Thanks! 

 

Get help with  

Homework Hotline! 

 

Have questions about homework?  The     
Homework Hotline is here to help! 

Students at all grade levels who have questions 
about their assignments, as well as parents and 
guardians who need support while helping their 
child at home, can call or email the Homework 
Hotline.  There are certified teachers who can 
answer questions on any assignment from kin-
dergarten through high school.  One bilingual 
(Spanish) tutor is always available during hotline 
hours.   

The Homework Hotline is open Monday through 
Thursday from 3:30– 7:30 p.m. 

Call for help:  973-4411 or email your questions 
to homework@usd259.net.  

Please take advantage of this support system to 
make Every Student Future Ready! 
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